From: Brian Fleming

To: robert.moery@governor.arkansas.gov
Cc: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: C&H Hog Facility

Date: Monday, March 13, 2017 9:43:52 PM

Please do not grant the regulation 5 permit to C&H Hog facility. Rivers and other
natural areas should be protected from contamination however possible. Relaxing
standards is not the slippery slope we should be stepping onto.

Thank you.
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